
Franklin Zoning Board of Appeals 
For Meeting Held On  
Wednesday, March 24, 2010 
355 East Central Street 
Franklin, MA  02038 
 
Members Present 
Bruce Hunchard 
Robert Acevedo 
Bernard Mullaney  
Philip Brunelli  
 
The Zoning Board of Appeals held a special meeting to reconsider a vote that was taken 
on March 18, 2010 for the property known as Lakeview Terrace (Blue View Construction 
Inc.) for the special permit for earth removal.  Been requested by a member of the Zoning 
Board of Appeals to have a reconsideration of the vote and the Board checked with the 
town attorney who states the Board can do that provided that the previous vote was not 
recorded with the Town Clerk.  Motion by Bernard Mullaney to approve the earth removal 
of Lakeview Terrace Definitive Subdivision located off of Brandywine Road, Franklin, MA 
Prepared for:  Applicant & Owner:  Blueview Construction Inc. 43 Pine Street Franklin, MA 
Prepared By:  GLM Engineering Consultants Inc. 19 Exchange Street Holliston, 
Massachusetts as outlined:  See Attached  
 
Seconded by Robert Acevedo.  Discussion:  Why was this reconsidered?  Response:  
Member had questions that were resolved.  Unanimous by the board.   
 
Motion by Bernard Mullaney to adjourn.  Seconded by Robert Acevedo.  Unanimous by the 
board.          
 
 
 


